
Timberlea Public School students are active citizens in
the community. Giving back is so important to their
success - whether through our Food Bank Drive called
“We Scare Hunger” or through our Angel Tree Gift
Tags during the holiday season. We hope you can
support by sending in donations starting October 28th
- October 31st.

Our staff, School Council and Timberlea School Parent
Association will be working to organize the second
annual Halloween Family Dance taking place on
October 30, 2024. We hope to see all of our families
there rocking out to DJ Q-Pid!

#TIMBERWOLVES

BACK

FOLLOW US

GIVING

Facebook, Instagram & Twitter (X)
@TimberleaSchool

NAZIA HISCOCK,
PRINCIPAL

MONTHLY NEWSLETTER |  OCTOBER 2024

107 Brett Drivetimberlea.info@fmpsd.ab.ca
tlabsences@fmpsd.ab.ca(780) 743 - 5771



PIZZA PARTY AT THE
PLAYGROUND
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Meet the Staff
A huge turnout yet again by the parents at Timberlea Public School!

The students and their families enjoyed spending time together,
meeting our incredible staff and having a school-wide play date!

Thank you to everyone who attended and for your continued
support.

A special thank you to our TSPA for purchasing
the food for all to enjoy!



123 Anywhere St., Any Cityhello@reallygreatsite.com+123-456-7890

HALLOWEEN DANCE
Wednesday, October 30th from 6pm - 8pm.

Parents MUST attend with
children, no drop offs.

TREE CANADA
GRANT
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Thank you to our “Tree Caretakers” who joined Ground Hawk Services to help
us plant new trees and bushes in front of the school with a $10 000 grant

from Tree Canada for Schooling Canadian School Grounds.



Follow Us @TimberleaSchool

#Timberwolves


